
From: Andrew J Statz (staff) <ajstatz2@madison.k12.wi.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 12:06 PM 
To: Stouder, Heather <HStouder@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Re: FW: 3rd Substitute CI District 
 
Just heard from others in MMSD. Our position has not changed.  Thanks, again! 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Andrew J Statz (staff) <ajstatz2@madison.k12.wi.us> 
Date: Wed, Sep 11, 2019 at 10:11 AM 
Subject: Re: FW: 3rd Substitute CI District 
To: Stouder, Heather <HStouder@cityofmadison.com> 
 

I am checking with others in MMSD, but my first read aligns to Satya's in that we would not 
likely change our response from "no opinion" to one of opposed.  If than unexpectedly changes, I 
will let you know right away.  
 
Thanks for reaching out!  Much appreciated. 
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